

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

Working Together, Inspiring and Nurturing Everyone to Achieve and Grow 17th September 2021

Dates for your diary

Week beginning 27th September: after school clubs start.

Tuesday 21st September: FOM AGM 6.30pm via Zoom

Wednesday 22nd September: Winmarleigh Hall parents meeting

Thursday 23rd September: Individual photos

Monday 27th September: Harvest collection begins

Monday 4th October: Year 3 parents meet and greet with class teachers (online meetings)

Tuesday 5th October: Year 3 parents meet and greet with class teachers (online meetings)

Wednesday 6th October: Year 5 to Winmarleigh Hall

Thursday 7th October: year 5 return from Winmarleigh Hall

Tuesday 19th October: open morning for prospective year 2 parents, 9.30-10.30am

Friday 22nd October: Harvest Festival 9.15 am.

Break up for half term

Monday 1st November: Back to school

Thursday 18th November: Y6 cinema trip and Pop Project for the whole school.

Friday 26th November: Values day-wear green

Values Day

It was wonderful to see all the children with a splash of yellow to celebrate our first school values day of the year yesterday.

We celebrated 'Being inspired to learn achieve and grow' through a variety of activities during the school day.

Be sure to ask your child what they did and keep your eye out for photographs on Class Dojo.

Stars of the Week

3C Alex E

3K Stanley C-C

4F Carmen

4D James W

WN RJ

5C Evie W

5D Ashe

6G Anna

6T Ruby



Welcome back reminders

Please can we politely remind you that although PE kit is being worn all day on PE days it must be still comply with our school uniform rules of a black sweatshirt and or white t-shirt and black joggers or short. These can have the school logo on or be plain.

Trainers should only be worn on PE days, with sensible school shoes worn on all other days.

Also, can we please ask that all uniform is labelled clearly with children's names.

Friends of Moorlands AGM

It is our Friends of Moorlands AGM on Tuesday 21st September at 6.30pm. Keep an eye out on Class Dojo for the Zoom link.

All welcome.

After school clubs

Please note that due to Covid restrictions we have been advised to delay the start of our after school clubs by at a week and so they will start the week beginning 27th September.

The link to make bookings has been sent out this week. We will extend the time we keep the booking link open until 3.30pm on Tuesday 21st September.

To ensure equity for everyone, children will initially be asked to sign up for **ONE club** only.

If we have spaces we are more than happy to accommodate additional requests.

Children who have been invited to join the choir or orchestra will be able to apply for a place at an additional after school club but preference will be given to children who do not attend another club.

Miss Taylor is Running for the Bus!

Our fabulous Miss Taylor is running a half marathon on 26th September and is asking for sponsors to help raise funds for the conversion of the school bus into our school library.

If there are any other parents/supporters who are also running and would like to raise money for the bus, please let us know.

https://donatemyschool.com/friends-of-moorlands-2646



Covid 19 Guidelines

Since August 16th the need for bubbles or close contacts to self-isolate has been removed as long as they:

- Are under the age of 18 years and 6 months
- Are double vaccinated
- Are unable to get a vaccination due to advice from their medical consultant for medical reasons
- they have taken part in or are currently part of an approved COVID-19 vaccine trial

The recommendation is however that as a close contact a PCR test (not a Lateral Flow Test) is taken to rule out being asymptomatically positive. With this in mind we may ask you to take your child for a test if we identify them as being a close contact.